
 
 

April PTO Meeting Minutes 
Thursday, April 6, 2025 

12:00 PM 
 
 

Welcome - Laura Feld, PTO - President 
 
Principal’s Report - Dr. Laura Tate 
Dr. Tate welcomed the parents.  She talked about state testing the week before and 
after Spring Break.  If anyone missed a day or two during testing, they can reach out to 
Erin Klotz.  She said we are wrapping up the end of the year, and she thanked everyone 
for the support. 
 
Edgewood Night Out - Meredith Husnik, Fundraising Chair 

○​ Meredith thanked the following retail partners for giving a portion of 
their proceeds to Edgewood on the second Monday of each month! 

■​ Taco Mama 
■​ Saw’s BBQ 
■​ Frothy Monkey 
■​ Otey’s 
■​ Edgewood Creamery 
■​ Ono Poke 
■​ Sam’s Deli 
■​ Big Spoon Creamery 
■​ Bandwagon 
■​ Slice Pizza 
■​ Meals by Misty 



○​ Next ENO: Monday, April 14 
■​ This year we are trying to share more stories about the retail 

partners who share so generously.  This month’s highlight is 
Edgewood Creamery.  A highlight on Edgewood Creamery will be 
included in the PTO newsletter and on social media this month. 

 
April Teacher Treats: 

○​ This month is the kindergarten’s turn to spoil the Edgewood teachers 
and staff.  If you are a kindergarten family and have not already donated 
through your room mom, then please venmo @edgewoodPTO for this 
month’s treat.  No amount is too much or too little. 

○​ There is also a new way to donate for the monthly treat.  Go to the PTO’s 
website on Membership Toolkit and scroll down to “Donations.” 
 

New PTO Board 
○​ Thank you to everyone who nominated others and themselves!  We have 

another amazing board for the 2025-2026 school year. 
○​ 2025-2026 PTO Board: 

■​ President - Caroline Dunavant 
■​ President Elect - Katie Gibson 
■​ Parliamentarian - Laura Feld 
■​ Treasurer - Alicia King 
■​ Treasurer Elect - Mary Anne Phillips 
■​ Recording Secretary - Marianne Jenkins 
■​ Fundraising Chair - Jessica Sciacca 
■​ Communications Director - Amy Duncan 

○​ Committee positions will be announced next month. 
 
Edgewood Gear 

○​ Wear your Foxie shirt on February 18th to celebrate Foxie’s birthday! 
○​ This day is also House Day! 

 
Spring Festival: Saturday, April 12th from 3-7pm 

○​ Your child’s t-shirt should be in their backpack today or tomorrow. 



○​ Visit www.edgewood-events.org or text EwdSF2025 to 76278 for more 
information.  

○​ Candy and Drinks: This year you do not have to drop off candy and 
drinks.  Please venmo $5 to @edgewoodPTO       

○​ Silent Auction: Thank you to Kate Thompson for working so hard on the 
silent auction!  You can preview the silent auction starting on April 9th 
and it will go live on Thursday, April 10th at 8am.  It will close at 6pm on 
the day of the festival. 

○​ Volunteers: This year we drastically reduced the number of volunteer 
spots, but we still have not filled those spots.  Please take a look and 
volunteer if you are able.  We cannot have the Spring Festival without 
your help!  

■​ We have to have adult volunteers for liability with the Fun Source 
rentals. You can sign up here: 

■​    
 
School Supplies 

○​ School supplies will be available for purchase beginning on Monday, April 
28th.  You will receive an email from the PTO with more information 
about that. 

 
Kindergarten Preview Day 

●​ Tuesday, May 6th is Kindergarten Preview Day 
●​ You should get an email from the district or Edgewood with signup times 

throughout the school day.  
●​ If you have not gotten an email about this, please reach out to McCall 

Hardison at mhardison@homewood.k12.al.us.  

http://www.edgewood-events.org
mailto:mhardison@homewood.k12.al.us


 
Upcoming Events 

●​ April 4: Last Day to Donate for Drinks/Candy Bars 
●​ April 12: Spring Festival 
●​ April 14: Edgewood Night Out 
●​ April 16: House Day 
●​ April 18: Inclement Weather Day (No School) 
●​ April 28: Launch School Supplies 
●​ May 1: PTO Meeting, 12pm, Library or Zoom 

 
Stay up-to-date on the latest Edgewood PTO news by following us on Instagram 
@EdgewoodPTO! 


